April 1, 2015
Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.

Olympia, WA  98502-5964

RE:
Lewis River Telephone Company

Directory Assistance Increases
To whom it may concern:
Please find enclosed the following tariff pages:

WN U-2
Schedule 12
Fifth Revised Sheet S-20





Fourth Revised Sheet S-21
The purpose of this filing is to increase the Local and National Directory Assistance per call rates.  With this filing, we will also be adding a Call Completion rate of $0.20 per minute and removing International Directory Assistance.  Customers will be notified at least 30 days in advance of the increases taking effect. A copy of the Customer Notice is attached. The estimated annual revenues for this service are expected to be $195.00.
The Cost Support and redacted version are included per WAC-480-07-160.  The Cost Support and Revenue Projections have been filed on a confidential basis due to competitively sensitive data listed on the spreadsheets.  
The proposed effective date is May 1, 2015.
If you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Kris A. Groth
Tariff Administrator
Kris.groth@tdstelecom.com
608.664.4186
Enclosures

Cc: Mr. Richard Finnigan


